
NORCOR Corrections in The Dalles, OR has 
issued a Request for Proposals for Jail Food 
Services & Jail Commissary Services for Adult 
& Juvenile Facilities. It is anticipated & 
preferred that these services be managed by 
one vendor as prime contractor. Complete 
RFP & instructions @ www.norcor.co 
Questions 541-298-1576. All proposals due by 
December 31st, 2014 @ 4pm. 
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